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% &
Mr. Warren C. Liebold " *
44 Roslyn Avenue IN RESPONSE REFER
Sea Cliff, NY 11579 TO FOIA-82-ll7

Dear Mr. Liebold:

This is in further response to your letter dated February 26, 1982, in
which you requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, seven
categories of documents concerning the Hayward Tyler Pump Company.

In my letter to you dated April 12, 1982, I stated that ten documents
were still being reviewed. That review has now been completed and
enclosed are the first nine documents listed on the appendix to this
letter. The numbers listed on this appendix correspond to the numbers
on the appendix to nty April 12, 1982 letter.

The tenth document contains investigatory records compiled for law
enforcement purposes and is being withheld from public disclosure
pursuant to exemption (7)(A) of the Freedom of Information Act (5 U.S.C.
552(b)(7)(A)) and 10 CFR 9.5(a)(7)(i) of the Commission's regulations,
because disclosure of the information would interfere with an enforcement
proceeding.

Pursuant to 10 CFR 9.15 of the Commission's regulations, it has been
determined that the information withheld is exempt from production or
disclosure and that its production or disclosure is contrary to the
public interest. The person responsible for this denial is Mr. Samuel
J. Chilk, Secretary of the Commission.

This denial may be appealed to the Commission within 30 days from the
receipt of this letter. Any such appeal must be in writing, addressed
to the Secretary of the Commission, U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission,

,

Washington, DC 20555, and should clearly state on the envelope and in|
the letter that it is an " Appeal from an Initial F0IA Decision."

Sin r ly,

/

,. M. Felton, Director
. Division of Rules and Recoros
' Office of Administration

Enclosures: As stated
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Appendix

12. February 18, 1982, br.i.efing outline from John Collins

14. Undated draft investigator's and inspector's reports and NOV provided in
IE:HQ review on February 18, 1982

15. Februray 19, 1982 Memo from Karl Seyfrit to Roger Fortuna transmitting' a
Februa ry 19, 1982 letter to HTPC from Karl Seyfrit regarding " Final"
Report of Investigation No. 99900345/82-01. (Statements and administrative
page have been deleted from Report) (See Item 37). '

21. March 5,1982 Memo to Commission from EDO reporting release of draft reports
to HIFC and including copies of documents released.

29. Undated / Unsigned draft Investigation Report No. 99900345/82-01.

30. Undated / Unsigned draft Investigation Report No. 99900345/82-01.

31. Undated / Unsigned draft letter to HTPC from John Collins regarding Inspection
Report No. 99900345/82-02.

32. Undated / Unsigned draft letter to HTPC from John Collin: regarding Inspection
Report No. 99900345/82-02.

33. Februa ry 19, 1982 Letter to HTPC from John Collins regarding Inspection
Report No. 99900345/82-02.

36. March 22, 1982 Memo from John Collins to R. DeYoung transmitting final draft
investigation and inspection reports.
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